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February 3, 2012 

 (Date) 

MINUTES OF THE HOUSE GENERAL GOVERNMENT BUDGET COMMITTEE 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Joe McLeland at 1:30 PM on Tuesday, January 

24, 2012 in Room 159-S of the Capitol. 

 

All members were present: 

 

Committee staff present: 

Dee Heideman, Committee Assistant 

Jill Wolters , Revisor of Statutes 

J G Scott, Legislative Research Department 

Dylan Dear, Legislative Research Department 

Leah Robinson, Legislative Research Department 

Susan Duffy, Legislative Research Department 

Abigail Boudewyns, Legislative Research Department 

 

Conferees appearing before the Committee: 

 Mark Bruce, Kansas Highway Patrol  

 Scott Frank, Kansas Legislative Post Auditor  

 

Others  in attendance: 

 See attached list. 

Hearing on: 

 

HB 2306–Relating to the requirements for purchase of motor vehicles by state agencies. 

 Proponents:  None 

 Opponents:  None 

 Neutral:  Mark Bruce, Kansas Highway Patrol, (Attachment 1) 

 

HB 2414–Allowing legislative post audit to charge state agencies for their portion of the 

state wide financial audit. 

 Proponent:  Scott Frank, Kansas Legislative Post Auditor, (Attachment 2) 

 Opponents:  None 

 

Introduction of proposed legislation 

 

The chairman adjourned the meeting at 2:45 PM. No future meetings are scheduled as of January 

24, 2012. 


